
Newsletter February 2023

We hope our February newsletter finds you well and enjoying the start of 2023! We are
busy preparing for the new wedding season and can't wait to see what it has in store. In
the meantime we have lots of things to update you on and some new dates for your diary.

Wedding Awards - Thank you!

A huge thank you to all our couples who voted for our Team and the Venue in this years
'The Wedding Industry Awards' (TWIA). Whilst we didn't bring home an award at the
National Final in London last month we are so proud to have been crowned 'Best Barn
Venue' in Yorkshire & The North East. We couldn't have done it without all your lovely
nominations, so thank you again.

Reception

The build is now complete on our brand new reception located just off the main car park.
Detailing meetings for our 2023 couples are now taking place in our new wedding space.
There are a few more finishing touches to complete but we can't wait to show you round!



Hedgehog - Accessible Suite: up to four persons
Ground-floor level access family suite consisting of a double bedroom and a double sofa
bed. Both rooms share an en-suite, shower and wc.

Kite - Deluxe Double Suite: up to three persons
Larger ground-floor suite consisting of a double bedroom with optional z-bed and en-
suite, shower and wc.

Partridge - Family Suite: up to four persons
Larger ground-floor, two bedroom suite consisting of a double bedroom plus bunk bedded
room which share an en-suite, shower and wc.

Locations for each of the new rooms are detailed on the map below. If you have any
questions regarding the new accommodation please contact your coordinator or the team
at yourstay@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk

Accommodation

We are pleased to say that building is well underway for our new accommodation which
we hope to have available for June 2023. Our new suites will be the perfect luxury and
cosy home away from home, in keeping with our current accommodation and will allow
capacity for up to 11 more guests.

mailto:yourstay@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk


Upcoming Events

We have a number of events coming up over the next 6 months that we would love to see
you and your friends and family attend. There are the perfect opportunity to spend time in
your venue or experience the food we offer ahead of choosing your wedding menu. Make
sure to add the dates below to your diary so you don't miss out!

After the success of our open weekend in
January we will be opening our doors again
between 12pm and 5pm on Saturday 18th

February. 



The venue, accommodation and grounds
will be open for you to explore. The venue

is set up as it would be for a wedding
making it much easier to envisage your day
without the supplier stalls that will fill the

main hall at our Wedding Show.



If you are in the middle of wedding
planning. have questions about your

timeline, are stuck on what suppliers to
book or just want to show off your venue 

to family and friends our team will 
be on hand to help.

Join us for an afternoon of all things
wedding, canapés, fizz & live music. We

are hosting our annual in-house Wedding
Show on Sunday 26th February, offering

couples the opportunity to visit the venue
and look round our accommodation and
grounds. It's the perfect opportunity to

source suppliers and have a great
afternoon out.



We will be joined by a fantastic selection

of wedding professionals including
photographers, stylists and more for your

big day, all of which are highly
recommended. 



Doors are open 11am to 3pm but be sure to
stick around for the main event at 1pm, you

won't want to miss it! 

Book your free ticketsNo booking required

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-bunny-hill-wedding-show-2023-tickets-513158870997


Reviews

If you or your family and friends have a few moments to spare to share your experience
on hitched.co.uk and google it would mean the world to our small team. Not only do your
reviews allow us to continually develop our service, but also help future couples when
planning their wedding and they really do make our day reading them.

Getting in touch with us

A reminder to please use the email 'yourday@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk' if you have any
questions relating your wedding. This helps us answer you as quickly as possible!

Let's talk about food

To make the service you receive between us and our catering partner The Hog & Apple
as smooth as possible we are introducing a new point of contact. Much like our 'Your Day'
email designed for questions you want to ask our Co-ordination team throughout your
journey we now have 'yourfood@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk' which you can contact if you
have any questions relating to your menu choices, food service or booking in your tasting.

Wedding Photography

We love to receive photo albums from our couples. Not only do we enjoy reliving the
memories but we are proud to show you guys off on our social media channels too. If you've
celebrated your wedding with us in the last year and haven't seen your photos featured yet,
please send your gallery links over to jessica@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk  

Don't miss anything

Please do remember to follow us on social
media to see what we are up to day by day.
You can find us by clicking on the icons.

Here's to an amazing 2023! 
'The Bunny Hill Team'

x

Baby Showers

Are you or someone you love expecting a gorgeous new arrival? We are pleased to
announce we will soon be offering the hire of our mezzanine bar for intimate baby shower
celebrations. Please contact us at info@bunnyhillweddings.co.uk for more details. 
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